
City Hall will be CLOSED

September 14th for staff

training on software

updates.

 City Hall Closure:
Will not be accepted

starting on September

13th, due to software

changes/updates.

New account info coming

soon.

 Online Payments:

 Online payments will be accepted again at an

undetermined date. Until then, please mail in a check,

use cash, or call the water department to make your

payment over the phone(after 9/14). 
A 2.9% service charge is applied to all credit/debit transactions. 

New account set-up information will be provided as soon as it

becomes available.

City Hall to resume normal hours on September 15th.

Back to Normal:

 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause. 
Thank you for your understanding!


